Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2009 2:36 PM
To: 'KENKLAND@aol.com'

Subject: RE: 3314 San Pablo Ave, Oakland CA
Mr. Tran,

Please click on this link and open up this page. http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/ust/electronic_submittal/report rgmts.shtml
Click on the Electronic Submittal link at the top of the page (near Arnold Schwarzenegger’s picture). Go down to the
Getting started area and click on login or request a password. You print out the Authorized RP agent Authorization form
and send that in as instructed on the page. That is sent in to the state water quality control board, not Alameda County
but you can send us a copy for confirmation purposes.

Sorry about placing the wrong phone number on the letter. If you need to call me my phone number is listed below.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

From: KENKLAND@aol.com [mailto:KENKLAND@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 11:05 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 3314 San Pablo Ave, Oakland CA

Dear Ms. Jakub,

| received your notice of violation dated July 24, 2009 for case No RO0000131- with directives for me
to claim the site.

1. | have recently went to the site www. geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov as well as last month to claim.
However the website indicated that there is no address found for this. Can you please show me what
to do.

2. | tried calling your telephone # (510)639-1279 as listed in you letter, but recording indicated that #
IS not in service.

| await your response.

Ken Tran
(707)542-5888
e-mail: Kenkland@aol.com




